
Good Afternoon All, 
 
Upon seeing the information I am expressing my concerns of the vacant abandonment houses 
which I leave next door 1631 Carswell Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland 21215.  My concern is 
arson.   These houses have caused much pain and the lost of lives such as our firefighter. 
 
June 15, 2022, I was armed and carjacked in front of my house.  1629 Carswell, Baltimore, 
Maryland 21218. 
 
Message from to: 
 
Good Morning Commissioner, City Council Odette. 
 
My name is Yeshiyah B. Israel, residence of 1629 Carswell,  Mr. Allen Scott is my brother.  As in 
the email below, these questions have not been answered since October 27, 2021.  I am in the 
process of purchasing this property however know bank lends to a building is this condition. I 
know Mayor Scott encourages folks as myself a Guardian, alumni community planner to help 
improve communities.  However I need your help, support and encouragement for me to 
continue this effort of improving my surrounding where I dwell. 
 
Please read below. 
 
 
A few years back CHM, along with the resident of the adjacent unit, discussed with then 

Commissioner Braverman the need for emergency demolition of 1631 Carswell 

Street.  Since then, the condition of this structurally compromised property has 

worsened and poses an even greater threat to the neighboring unit and public safety. 

  
The high winds have dislodged even more bricks from the structure and even I am afraid 

to go in for a closer look. The SR# is 831022. 

  
Please expedite the demolition of this property.  I fear for the safety of residents in that 

area. 
  
Thanks, 
Mark, President of CHM 

 

 

June 14, 2022 
Councilwoman Odette has research 1631 Carswell and reported in 2019 the house was up for 
demolition.  Today the house is still standing. Councilwomen diligently in working to eradicate 
these types of problems to change a blight neighborhood to a bright neighborhood. I am there 
to assist wherever is necessary for all.  Cleaner, brighter, safer community. 
 
 


